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Yellow-Legged Frogs

Paul G. West, Sr. <pgwestsr@wildblue.net> Sat, Jun 15, 2013 at 4:50 PM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Clerk Of The Board:

I hope you will copy this to all of the board members.

I wish to thank the board for their response on behalf of county residents, regarding the
possible Yellow Frog list as an endangered species. We certainly have not had enough
time to evaluate the situation and I truly expect that there is not an issue in the first
place.

The EPA and all those so-called scientists have not made their case in this instance, nor in
many other instances in which they have short-cutted the proper investigation process
and arrived at a " junk-science" conclusion.

Too many times these lazy scientists have put animals before people and in several cases
cause people to be killed by the regulations they enforce upon us. I remember
specifically, the time they disallowed water to be lifted from a certain lake to extinguish
a forest fire and firefighters were killed, as a result! I believe the incident happened in
Oregon or Washington state.

Thank you for resisting this encroachment on our American liberties.

13-0641 2B 1 of 2
hitps//mail.g oog le.com/mail/b/494//0/ 7ui=28ik=350558a87&view=pt&search=inboxth=13Ma3fe951a3364 112



6/17/13 Edcgov.us Mail - Yellow-Legged Frogs

Respectfully,

Paul 6. West, Sr.
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